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The Lake Committee Report.    Meeting held May 3, 2021  

LAKE MONITORING 

• The contract with Aqua Link has been signed by Carol Reynolds and John Weber.  We will 

coordinate scheduling with them. 

GEESE 

• We had one report of geese.  Upon inspection, there was no nest. 

BEACH TESTING 

• Weekly testing is required by the PA Dept. of Health.  Prosser Labs will again to perform testing 

at Clubhouse Beach and West Shore Beach starting the week prior to Memorial Day.  Should the 

test show positive for harmful bacteria, we will immediately be notified and that beach will be 

closed.  Every effort to retest ASAP will be made so that beach(es) may reopen.   

FISH STOCKING 

• Fish stocking will start in mid May.  

CREEL SURVEY 

• The creel survey has started for 2021.  One report indicates a lot of nice sized fish, while another 
angler complained of no fish to be found. 

 

 

 


